March 22, 2021

At Community Bank, we continue to monitor the situation related to COVID-19 and
what we can do to help minimize the spread to our employees, customers and our
communities. Our lobbies are open and we welcome you back to in person banking
and ask that you wear a mask and practice social distancing when you visit our lobby.
If you do not have a mask, we can provide you with one.

As always, you can continue to bank with us through our drive-thrus, night deposit,
email, phone, mobile and online channels or ATM.

Together, Let’'s Make it Happen!






